
Yearbook Contribution Request 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce that we are in the process of creating this year's yearbook, and we 

need your help! 

Your contributions -- whether it be photos, quotes, or written pieces -- will make our yearbook a 

memorable keepsake for everyone. 

Please consider submitting: 

• Photos from school events and activities 

• Favorite quotes or memories from this school year 

• Creative artwork or writings 

Submit your contributions by [insert due date] to ensure they are included. You can send them 

to [insert submission email or platform]. 

Thank you for helping us capture the memories of this school year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


